
NOTICE TO I SEMESTER MBA STUDENTS – JULY 2025 
(Pondicherry Central University – St. Joseph’s MBA Twinning Programme) 

All First Year MBA students admitted under the Pondicherry Central University through the 

St. Joseph’s MBA Twinning Programme, and who have completed the admission process 

(including payment of both institutional and university fees), are hereby informed to report 

for classes as per the details below: 

Date: Sunday, 27th July 2025 

Time: 8:45 AM sharp 

Venue: Please refer to the attached document for your respective section, classroom, and 

floor allocation. 

Important Instructions: 

 Punctuality is strictly expected. 

 Formal dress code and professional conduct are mandatory. 

 Attendance will be closely monitored. 

Parking Instructions: 
Two-wheeler parking is permitted at the following locations between 8:30 AM and 8:45 

AM: 

 St. Joseph’s Boys High School (Next to SBI, opposite the Post Office) 

 Gonzaga PG Block (Residency Road, adjacent to St. Joseph’s Law College) 

Your cooperation in maintaining discipline and punctuality is highly appreciated. 

– Dean and Coordinator 

 


